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Senator Serrano joined Congresswoman Carolyn Maloney, Gale A. Brewer, Manhattan

Borough President, and New York State Senator Brian Benjamin at a ribbon cutting for the

new MTA New York City Transit 2nd Ave Subway Phase 2

interactive Community Information Center in East Harlem. The information center serves

as an educational resource where local residents can learn all about the Second Avenue

Subway and a place where community members can speak one-on-one with project
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representatives.

“This information center will enable community residents to learn more about the next phase of the

2nd Ave Subway construction, as it connects from 125th to 96th Street on the East Side. I encourage

everyone to stop by and see the exhibit, ask questions and be better informed about the next phase

of this project.”

The MTA New York City Transit 2nd Ave Subway Phase 2

interactive Community Information Center is located at 69 East 125th Street, between Park

and Madison.


